LINCOLN LEGACY COMMITTEE
Urbana Free Library, Conference Room
210 West Green Street, Urbana, |l
Tuesday, December 10, 2013
Call to Order
Wysocki called the meeting of the Lincoln Legacy Committee to order at 5:02 p.m.
Roll call
Committee members present: Barbara Wysocki, Kay Grabow, Heather Tucker, and Kent Tucker
Approval of the Agenda/ Addendum
K. Tucker moved and H, Tucker seconded to approve the agenda. Motion approved.
Approval of the October 15, 2013 minutes.
Grabow moved and H. Tucker seconded to approve the minutes. Motion approved.
Public Participation
There was no public participation,
Old Business

a. General updates

Whysocki said that K. Tucker sent the 2014 potential meeting calendar.
b. White Paper

H. Tucker asked if Steve Beckett received a copy of the paper. Wysocki said he did, and he
needed time to digest the contents. She said he did say that he believes the Lincoln Exhibit needs to be
under the purview of the county board, and it needs to have professional support.

New Business

Wysocki said she received an email from the Looking for Lincoln representative, Heather Wickens.
Wysocki said that the LFL was looking for data from LLC for the LFL annual report due last week. Wysocki
said LLC had belonged to the LFL since 2009 and that this was the first time the LFL had asked for
information. Wysocki said that Wickens indicated that the Museum of the Grand Prairie had provided
the information in the past. Wysocki explained to Wickens the current relationship with the MOGP.
Wysocki said she developed report data for Wickens which she presented to the LLC. She said she
already sent the data because of the deadline. The committee found no needed revisions in the report.

H. Tucker asked if we would get any feedback on the data. Grabow asked or if there would be money.
There was a discussion of how the data would be used. Grabow said she hated to see the data just sit on
a shelf. Grabow said we should have the data. H. Tucker said the reports from all LFL members should



be shared. There was a discussion of projects in other jurisdictions. The committee members wanted to
have access and know the results of past reports.

K. Tucker said that we might want to look at the NP5 website which included the Abraham Lincoln
Heritage Area data.

Wysocki said it may be the time to invite Wickens to a LLC meeting. She said she would get the report
she gave to LFL to Voss and Cunningham. She said she would contact Wickens.

Next meeting
Wysocki said the next meeting is scheduled for lanuary 28, 2014.

Adjournment

K. Tucker moved and H. Tucker seconded to adjourn. Motion approved. Meeting adjourned at 5:27
p.m.

Kent Tucker

Secretary



